Tim Giesbrecht Registrar/Acting Treasurer Northern Interior Cruising Committee

July 19, 2017

Re:

Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship

Dear Mr. Giesbrecht:

I would like to thank you for the generosity of your monetary donation. I live in Quesnel with my husband, and my two step sons, and I stay with my sister in Prince George during the week for the school year. Choosing to go back to school at 29, though a tough decision, was an excellent choice for myself. Choosing to take the Natural Resources and Environmental Technology program at CNC has also proven to be the right choice, by my enjoyment of the program, and by my academic success. The acknowledgment of my effort through this award helps to support my decision, and I thank you for that. Having to spend the week away from my family is both emotionally and financing straining; however, I know that it will be worth it in the end.

I would eventually like to obtain a Bachelor of Science an RPF designation, whether it be next year after I have complete my second year of the Natural Resources and Environmental Technology program here at CNC, or a couple years down the road, after I have worked for a while. I also think that I would eventually like to teach Forest Measurements in this program, so that I can help others achieve their goals, and hopefully make a positive impact on BC's forests. I greatly appreciate your support in alleviating some of the financial strain, in helping me in achieving my goals, and I am honoured to receive your contribution.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Hinkel